CALLING ALL

KNITTERS, VOLUNTEERS,

AND THOSE WHO CROCHET

Knit or crochet caps using any newborn baby cap pattern. Caps should be made using any
shade of soft, baby-friendly yarn, be at least 50% purple in color and free of straps, strings or
potential choking and strangling hazards. For baby boys, please remember to include blues,

browns, grays and other “boy friendly” colors in your cap designs.

Your knitted or crocheted caps will be given to baby boys and girls in November to help educate
parents about The Period of PURPLE Crying, a normal, but frustrating period of increased crying

all infants experience in the first few weeks and months after birth.

Send your PURPLE newborn caps, as many as you like, to be received no later than October 15,
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v CLICK” your knitting needles together
%  and help prevent infant abuse!
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